From: Debbie Radcliffe ||

Sent: 31 January 2023 13:36

To: Nathaniel Young; Planning Planning

Cc: BCAAC ¢/o Owen Ward

Subject: 2022/5041/P - Flat 3, 34 Museum Street, London WC1A 1LH

Dear Nathaniel

This application was discussed at the latest Advisory Group meeting.
We have no comments regarding the proposals.
Kind regards

Debbie Radcliffe
for Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee (BCAAC) 61b Judd Street London WC1H 9QT



